
 

PARLIAMENT OF VICTORIA 
Public Accounts and Estimates Committee  

MEDIA RELEASE 

 

Parliamentary Committee looks to Victoria continuing 
to develop Gender Responsive Budgeting 
 

The Public Accounts and Estimates Committee has made recommendations for further development and 

adoption of Gender Responsive Budgeting practices in Victoria. 

The Committee’s inquiry into Gender Responsive Budgeting explored ways to ensure public financial 

management helps to address gender inequality in the State.  

The Committee found that the Victorian Government has already established the foundations for Gender 

Responsive Budgeting, including through the implementation of Safe and Strong: A Victorian Gender Equality 

Strategy. The Committee made recommendations aimed at clarifying the Strategy through defining targets 

linked to outcomes achieved against gender equality performance measures and defining stakeholder roles and 

responsibilities and the processes to be followed. 

 

The report, tabled in Parliament today, can be found on the Committee’s website.  

Gender Responsive Budgeting is being increasingly adopted worldwide as a tool to assess whether policies 

proposed in a budget will benefit or disadvantage individuals based on their gender and guide reform in the 

interest of supporting more gender equitable outcomes.  

Issued: 22 March 2022 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fparliamentofvictoria.cmail19.com%2Ft%2Ft-l-qwpuk-hrdrxhyy-r%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cebony.cousins%40parliament.vic.gov.au%7Ca1c75f20b7c94866907208da0ba8a2b6%7C821af0ec31404137af0e6690286fb673%7C0%7C0%7C637835116176766441%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=QNuDlVjMpxa4dBcSxULETznLBYeezuvuQAIjfB%2BOueY%3D&reserved=0

